
  

 

Important
Reminder: 

DO NOT 
Access coworker PHI unless 
requried for your job. 

DO NOT 
Access household or family 
member PHI unless required for 
your job - even if they say it's ok. 

DO 
Respect the privacy of our 
patients. Their trust is critical to 
our mission. 

Sanctions for snooping and other 
violations of HIPAA or UConn Health 

Privacy Policies may result in disciplinary 
action, up to and including termination. 

NO SNOOPING 

If you have questions, need guidance or need to report 
suspected snooping behavior, contact the Office of 

Healthcare Compliance and Privacy 
860-679-7226 or privacyoffice@uchc.edu 
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